
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File (S7-10-22) – The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors   

From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: August 1, 2022 

Re: Meeting with the Managed Funds Association (MFA) 

On July 26, staff from the SEC met with representatives of the Managed Funds Association 
(MFA) about the SEC’s proposal for the enhancement and standardization of climate-related 
disclosures for investors.  During the meeting, participants discussed the value of consistent 
climate risk disclosures across jurisdictions, alignment with the Taskforce on Climate-related 
Financial Disclosures (TCFD), and material GHG emission disclosures.  

Attendees:  

• Jillien Flores, Executive Vice President and Managing Director, Head of Global 
Government Affairs 

• Jennifer Han, Executive Vice President, Chief Counsel, Head of Global Regulatory 
Affairs 

• David Lourie, Vice President and Senior Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 

 

SEC staff in attendance: 

• Mika Morse, Chair’s Office 
• Luna Bloom, Division of Corporation Finance  
• Larry Yusuf, Office of the Chief Accountant 
• Sarmad Makhdoom, Division of Economic and Risk Analysis  
• Min Pyo, Division of Economic and Risk Analysis 

 

 


